
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We are looking forward to welcoming all the children into our 

Early Year Foundation Stage Unit in September. Throughout the 

EYFS Unit, children will have access to a range of areas including 

construction, water, home corner, creative, phonics and maths. 

These pictures give you an idea of what the setting will look like, 

however we look forward to it being filled with lots of happy 

children! 



EYFS Team 

Across the EYFS there will be 7 members of staff. Your child will be 

allocated a key worker once the children have settled in September. 

Key Information 

Timetable:  

Children will have extended time in continuous provision 

where they will be engaged in child-initiated learning. Each 

day there will also be phonics and maths adult-led inputs in 

smaller groups along with key-worker time which will 

include story telling and communication focus. 

What to bring: 

Children will need to bring in a labelled coat and wellies. 

Reception age children will also be given a water bottle and 

book bag and Nursery age children can provide a water 

bottle for school. 

Tapestry: 

We will be using Tapestry to upload pictures of your child’s 

learning. You will be given a login for this upon your child 

starting at our setting. 

 

In September our topic will be ‘All About Me’. As part of our learning and 

discussions we will talk about ourselves, our families and what makes us special. 

Please could you send your child in with a family photo on their first day. This can 

be put up in the classroom so children have some familiarity whilst they ae settling 

in. 


